
E-911 
IN THE SPOTLIGHT 

E-911 Director Scott Jones has been with the County since 3/16/1988. As the Director of 
E-911 he is on call 24/7. He is responsible to make sure if you ever have an emergency 
that E-911 Communication in the County is always up and running.  
 
Scott maintains the 911 system, which includes computers, networking, phones and 
interfaces with other telecommunication systems.  He maintains the Computer-Aided 
Dispatch system, including developing new functions resolving issues and performing 
daily backups.  
 
Scott maintains the Master Street Address Guide so that law enforcement and dispatch 
can be accurate in knowing where to go when someone calls for an emergency. He helps 
developed new layers for the mapping system that are essential to law enforcement. 
 
If you own a phone you pay an “emergency 911 fee” to help keep emergency 
communication going.  If you have a cell phone you pay .50 a month and if you have a 
land line you pay $1.95. 
 
 
 
 


